
Nursery is closed from

12th-16th February for

term-time only children

Extended Services

 Claire is our Extended Services Co-Ordinator and can be

contacted at c.farr@taywood.lancs.sch.uk

Dear Taywood Families,

Our nursery has felt really exciting this week, with lots of lovely

activities and learning happening. Here are some extra photos of our

children enjoying the construction topic. 

Have a lovely weekend,

Kind regards,

Mrs Slater

Headteacher head@taywood.lancs.sch.uk

Our breakfast and after

school club children have

enjoyed their first week in

their new room, playing with

the zoo and Gruffalo small-

world.
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Upcoming Dates

Message from the Headteacher

January
30th January- Willow

walk in the community

31st January- 12:30pm

Friends of Taywood

Reminders

Orchard Families

We are unable to store

your prams in our

corridors, as they are

fire exits.  Please

speak with Louanna if

this is a problem.



Seedlings

Children who are in their final year at nursery will need to

Our Learning
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Willow

Our Willow children have been using clay this week,

learning how to add water, mould and shape it.  They

have also enjoyed ice cream as a treat for filling up

their treasure jar- a great achievement for working

as a team! 

Seedlings

Orchard

Our Seedlings children have been exploring

mud outdoors and looking for minibeasts.  

The minibeast small world area was enjoyed

by all, especially our boys.

In Orchard, the children have been

exploring vehicles in the paint, looking at

the different patterns the wheels make

on paper.  They have also been learning

about brushing their teeth as part of

keeping ourselves healthy.  



Seedlings

Children who are in their final year at nursery will need to

Nursery Messages
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Sport Sessions

Willow Walk

Orchard and Willow children will have sports sessions on a

Wednesday morning, delivered by Lucie from Burnley College.  

Please send your child in appropriate clothing for indoor or

outdoor sports.  We continue to welcome your £2 donation,

which helps towards funding these sessions.  Thank you. 

Thank you to those parents who have offered to help out with our

Willow walk on Tuesday 30th January.  This can now take place-

your help is really appreciated.  Victoria will speak with you directly

to arrange times.  

Please can all Willow children wear a winter coat with a hood, a hat

and gloves and suitable shoes for walking on Tuesday.  

Friends of Taywood

We had a few parents who were interested in being part of

Friends of Taywood.  This is to help fundraise so that we can

purchase outdoor equipment.  If you are able to spare a little time

on Wednesday at 12:30pm, we would love you to come along.  

Please email head@taywood.lancs.sch.uk if you are able to attend.


